
Public Notice
Vincent B. Walton has applied for an on and off
premises beer license for Vapor’s Choice located
at 151 Elmore Road Suite 101 in Crossville. The

Crossville Beer Board will meet on Tuesday,
October 12, 2021 at 5:45 p.m. at City Hall to

consider this application.
Valerie Hale, City Clerk
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